From: |
Sent: 26 August 2015 09:34

To: Planning

Subject: 2015/3619/P - logged in M3 27/08 GH
Dear Mr Gracie

RE: 11C and 13A Langland Gardens NW3 6QD

I am sorry that T didn’t get the chance to write my comments re above application by 20 August.
I was away from

27 July until 23 August and the internet was not working terribly well where I was. I came in to
the town hall yesterday

morning to make my objections in person, but I was told to write this email instead.

I am writing to object to the above application because [ will lose my privacy. I live at flat one,
15 Langland Gardens which is almost directly underneath number 13 A’s balcony on the
garden side (at the back) and also the propose balcony at the garden side
outside 13B.

I would be grateful if you considered my objection to this.
Yours sincerely,

Elahe Yazdi (Ms)



